
 

Update: COVID-19 regulations compliance 
 
A follow-up special DBC meeting was held on 29 June 2020. The PSA raised a serious concern amid a 
spike in COVID-19 infections. The employer reported 23 confirmed positive cases and one fatality. It was 
further reported that there were 43 recovery cases. 
 
The PSA noted the report but urged the employer to intensity the health and safety measures to prevent 
further infections. The PSA emphasized that there should be strict compliance with COVID-19 regulations 
and OHS protocols. Furthermore, the PSA requested the employer to speed up the appointment and 
training of OHS representatives. The PSA will continue to participate in the steering committees to 
maintain safe working environment. 
 
The members are encouraged to report any non-compliance with COVID-19 regulations to the PSA 
through shop stewards. 
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